
 

 

 

FTL Zoom Agenda (2) 

6pm-7pm Friday 12th June 2020 

 
 
Zoom log-in (password will be emailed to attendees the day before the meeting: 
email peter.osmon@gmail.com if you haven’t received it)  
 
1. Introductions 
 
2. Matters arising from the last meeting (minutes attached). 
 
3. Discussion topic:  
Responding to the Government’s  
Decarbonising Transport Setting the Challenge 
A Draft response is attached. Hopefully all present will make a contribution. 
 
4. Affiliation to National; Transport Network, see 
https://transportactionnetwork.org.uk/ 
 
5. Announcements (Chris) 
 Newsletter 
 Website 
 
6. AOB and date of next meeting. 

 

 

Future Transport London held its second meeting on 12th June on Zoom. 

mailto:peter.osmon@gmail.com
https://transportactionnetwork.org.uk/


 

 

 

Present: Peter Osmon (Secretary and convenor of the meeting), Rob Adamson (Chair), Chris Barker 

(Assistant Secretary), Andrew Bosi (Vice-chair), Margherita Rendel, Neil Roth, Robin Whittaker, 

Maggie Heraty. 

 

Apologies from Alastair Hanton. 

 

1. Peter introduced us to the meeting. 

 

2. Minutes from the meeting on 22nd May. Approved. 

 

3. Decarbonising Transport – response to the government’s consultation. 

The document was discussed. Several suggestions were made for changes. Chris will draft changes 

and circulate to those present in due course. 

 

4. Affiliation to Transport Action Network. 

It was agreed to add Future Transport London’s details to the TAN website. 

 

5. Announcements. 

5.1. Newsletter. Chris said he already had three articles for the next issue but would welcome more. 

5.2. Website. Chris said a new website for FTL was urgently required and appealed to members to 

help if they could. FTL has no money for this but Chris suggested that members might raise money if 

a suitable proposal was made. 

 

6. Next meeting. 

 

It was agreed to continue to hold Zoom meetings monthly so long as face to face meetings were not 

possible and that the next meeting should be held on Friday 10th July. Andrew will report back on 

Crossrail developments. 

 


